LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF BERLIN



    In compliance with the requirements of Section 7-394 of the Connecticut General Statutes, notice is hereby given that a copies of the State and Federal Single Audit and Comprehensive Annual Financial Reports of the Town of Berlin, Connecticut for the Fiscal Year that ended June 30, 2022, are on file in the Office of the Town Clerk in said Town of Berlin and are available for public inspection. 

Dated at Berlin, Connecticut, this 3rd day of January 2023.

Kathryn J. Wall
Town Clerk, MMC	




							



